
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians, 

Welcome to Robins K-8!  I hope you had a wonderful summer!  My name is 

Gina Ezzo and I will be your child’s second grade teacher. Our classroom number is 

room 12. I can be reached at gina.ezzo@tusd1.org. 

I have been teaching elementary school for 15 years.  I first taught at 

international schools in China and Thailand for 12 years, and three years ago I 

joined the amazing team at Robins, teaching kindergarten.  I was born and raised in 

Tucson and graduated from the University of Arizona.  I have an eight-year-old 

son, two naughty cats, and lots of other small pets.  Some things that I LOVE 

include: my family, my students, my friends, books, animals, and sushi! I can speak 

English, Chinese, and a little Spanish and Thai.  

The first day of school is Thursday, August 1st.  School hours are 7:45 

a.m.- 1:50 p.m. (Wednesday hours are 7:45 a.m.-12:50 p.m. due to early dismissal.). 

Adult supervision will be on the playground from 7:15 a.m. and that is the earliest 

time students can be dropped off.  

I am really looking forward to seeing everyone at the start of the school 

year!   I know it is going to be a great year and I am so excited to share this 

learning journey with your Robins scholar and your family! 

Sincerely,  

   Ms. Ezzo    
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